
Misinformation about 
COVID-19 Vaccinations

"Some community members have reported to the County that
they received text messages wrongly informing them of “extra”
vaccine supply availability and providing them with registration

links for appointments at vaccination sites in Santa Clara
County." - Santa Clara County Public Health Department
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If they ask you to pay so that you
could get early access to the
COVID-19 vaccine. 

If they ask you to give them your SSN
(Social Security Number), credit
card number, or bank account
information when "signing up" to get
the vaccine. 

PLEASE LOOK OUT FOR THESE SCAMS:

If they ask you to pay out of your own
pocket to get the vaccine.

Then, contact your healthcare provider or go to

www.sccCOVIDconcerns.org


